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CARR to hold meeting 

The members of Citizens Against Railroad Relocation (CARR) will hold an informational meeting, 
sponsored by the Colorado Department of Transportation. The meeting will be on Tuesday, 
October 14 from 4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the Morgan County Fairgrounds; Old 4-H Exhibit Hall; 750 
Ellsworth; Brush, CO. More information about the railroad relocation project may be found on the 
web at www.dot.state.co.us/railroadstudy . 

CARR is a grassroots group opposed to moving the railroad from the front range to Eastern 
Colorado. We want to preserve the quality of our communities, farms, ranches, natural resources, 
wildlife, land and way of life for future generations by protecting private property rights. 

More information about CARR may be found at www.cocarr.homestead.com . 


